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Comments I want to raise my objection to the plans for the landfill site at Rock Common Quarry. I believe the 
impact of this should it go ahead will be disastrous with respect to the impact on trees, hedgerows 
and wildlife. The noise pollution will be greatly increased and there will be a serious safety risk due to 
the greatly increased amount of heavy traffic on the local roads. 
One has only to visit the area and note the amount of traffic on the local roads already. At times trying 
to get round the Washington roundabout can be very difficult due to the present volume of traffic. 
With the proposed landfill site being accepted this would greatly increase not only the volume of traffic 
but would also impact the safety particularly as there is a Primary School in the village of Washington 
and many of the parents have to negotiate the Washington roundabout twice per day five days of the 
week during term time.  
The local area is one of beauty with respect to the National Southdown's Park and the proposed plans 
will have a huge effect on this.  
Taking all of the above into account, I want to register my strong objections to the above planning 
application.
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